
Busy and Exciting Times In Grade 5 
Dear Parents, as we come to the end of May, we are entering a few very busy and exciting weeks in our 

class. Please check out the highlights below. 

May 27th – 31st 

Tuesday May 28th TRACK AND FIELD DAY – most all students will be at Masich Place. I will also be at the 

track. GO KODIAKS! 

Wednesday May 29th DRAGONS’ DEN – our exciting presentations of homogenous solutions take place. 

Students who wish to, can come in non-uniform clothing if it relates to their presentation but are 

required to change into their uniforms after the presentations are over.  

Thursday May 30th – we begin our swimming program at the Aquatic Centre. Please remind your child to 

bring their swimming gear to school.  

Friday May 31st – As the organizer of the event, I will be attending the Terry Wilson Memorial Cup 

schools’ soccer tournament at the PGYSA fields. Mrs. Nachbaur will be covering the class for the day. 

This week is the last week the school library will be open, Our library class this week is FRIDAY. All books 

must be returned by next week. 

June 

June 3rd – no classes  

June 4, 6, 11, 13, 18, 20 – swim classes/recreational swims at the Aquatic Centre from 1.00 – 2.00pm. 

June 7th – Whole school field trip for mass at the Cathedral and a walk to Lheidli T’enneh Park. 

June 10th – Field Trip to Fort St. James – watch out this week for a note and permission form. 

Program Information 

Here are some of the highlights as we finish up our various units: 

Religion – Pentecost and the Holy Spirit, the Holy Trinity of Father, Son, and Holy Spirit, and various 

actions to show how we can live our faith. 

Language Arts – independent novel study that will focus on student use of various reading powers with a 

focus on questioning, connecting and reading log entries that ‘show my thinking’. We will write various 

short narratives and complete a thank you letter. 

Math – finish the probability unit and do a basics in algebra unit. An overall review of key concepts from 

throughout the year. 

Social Studies – examining human rights, the rights of children and the United Nations declaration of the 

rights of indigenous people. 

Science – looking at renewal and non-renewable natural resources. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions.  

Mr. O’ 


